December 19, 1995

Mr. Craig M. Tappa 10100 Santa Monica Blvd. Suite 950 Los Angeles, CA 90067

Dear Mr. Tappa:

This is in response to your letter of December 14, 1995, regarding the film taken by Ms. Patsy Paschall around the time of the assassination of President Kennedy.

First, we have had only initial discussions with Ms. Paschall. Thus, at this time I cannot answer your questions regarding her intentions or specific questions about what can be observed on the film.

Second, we are aware that the film was viewed by the House Select Committee on Assassinations.

Thank you for writing again. We appreciate your continuing interest in the work of the Review Board.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. Associate Director for Communications